
 
  
 
Volunteers Wanted To Spread Spring Cheer Through Our New Post Card Program! 
 
Rsvp and The Volunteer Center is searching for volunteers that would like to write a postcard or 
a few postcards from the comfort of their own home. These postcards should help spread a 
friendly greeting, inspiration, hope or even a picture. The completed cards will be given to 
organizations with clients that have not been able to leave their house because of the covid19 
pandemic. 
 
Duties include: 

● Picking up the blank postcards from the pick up tote on the front porch of RSVP and The 
Volunteer Center to write your spring cheer notes. 

● When cards are finished please drop them back off at RSVP and The Volunteer Center 
in the drop off tote on the front porch. 

 
If you are interested in helping us spread spring cheer throughout  the community or would like 
more information please contact Maryesa. 
Phone - 802-775-8220 x103 
Email - ​maryesarsvp@gmail.com  
 

  


